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Farewells 
It’s that time of year when we 

have to say our goodbyes.   It is 

an exciting time for Year 6 pu-

pils as they leave us to start the 

next stage of their education.  

We are proud to send you on as 

young people ready for the challenges ahead and 

who are happy, curious, resilient and kind.  Sadly, 

there are a number of families who leave the school 

before they have reached Year 6 and we wish you 

all the best in your new schools.  We also say fare-

well to a number of staff members who leave us 

and again wish them lots of luck, especially Mrs 

Barnes and Mr McMahon who are taking the 

plunge to train as teachers.  Finally, we are also say-

ing goodbye to our very special Headteacher who 

leaves the school after working here for 20 years.  

Disappointingly we have been unable to hold the 

celebrations planned to mark the occasion but will 

do so when able - a good excuse to visit us soon  

Mrs Page.  Have a wonderful retirement!  

 

 Summer Reading  
Don’t forget to sign up for the Summer Reading 
Challenge. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

And visit  

https://www.osoarts.org.uk/summer-festival 
for details of Barnes Pond Summer Festival. 

 

Attendance (5-9 Jul) 
A great week of attendance; well done 3S for 100% 

and the school overall for exceeding our attend-

ance target. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Average 97.02% School Target 97.00% 

 

Helping Hands 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fittingly, it’s a Year 6 pupil that receives the final 

Helping Hands award for this academic year.  Mr 

Samuel had plenty of accolades to shower on this 

young person.  S is a kind and caring friend.  He al-

ways tries his best in class and is polite and respect-

ful towards his teachers.  Well done S; you will be 

sure to succeed if you continue to display these 

qualities in your new school.  Good luck! 

 

 Commotion in the Ocean 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, Reception enjoyed a fun day as part of 

their, ‘Commotion in the Ocean’ topic.  They looked 

fabulous in their costumes and took part in activities 

such as walking the plank and scrubbing the decks.  

A fun way to finish the term which sadly was cut 

short due to a positive covid case-we miss you Re-

ception! 

 

Week commencing: 19th July 

Class  Class % 

RBS 98.50 3S 100% 

RF 95.36 4D 96.63 

RL 93.79 4G 97.25 

1A 98.62 4K 96.85 

1D 98.46 5FS 98.57 

1S 92.96 5T 98.57 

2B 98.96 5V 95.86 

2J 97.75 6P 97.20 

2R 95.36 6S 94.09 

3C 97.60 6Sa 98.33 

3CR 96.54   

Monday  

Tuesday Year 3 Picnic at Vine Road 

Wednes-
day 

Year 2 Graduation  
Year 6 leavers’ party 

Thursday End of Term—2PM finish  

Friday Inset Day 


